
DT Welcome Back Family BBQ – Info sheet 
Hi DT Families! Here is some important information for the Welcome Back 

BBQ. 

When: September 28, 2023 – 4:30 to 7:00pm 

                      

This year we had a request to bring back the potluck portion of the DT BBQ. If 
you feel comfortable, please bring an appy, side dish, favourite hamburger 
topping or dessert to share with DT families. Please label your containers with 
your name and label with a list of ingredients for allergen information. Of 
course, this is 100% optional and families can choose to participate in the 
potluck or not.  

Please be sure to bring lawn chairs or blankets 
for your family to sit on as well as plates and 
cutlery for your family to use.  

 

When you get to the school, your family’s food tickets will be at the ticket 
table by the yellow gate. Please take your tickets, as this is how you will claim 
your burgers, hotdogs, chips, juice and ice cream! 
 

Face painter (Cheeky Faces) will be ready to 
go at 4:30pm.  Bouncy Castles will be ready 
to go and food will be served starting at 5pm. 

Potluck option 

What to Bring 

What to do when you get there 

See you soon!! 


